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Hello,

I am writing to seek that you do not extend the emergency Bill relating to COVID. As it has
been reported across many platforms, including mainstream media, the COVID "deaths"
have been grossly exaggerated, to include deaths "with", not "from" COVID.  It has been
stated that over 90% of COVID reported deaths have been with more than 2 other
comorbidities, and the most recent deaths have certainly followed this trend (advanced
age and multiple comorbidities).  

Further to this, the adverse reactions from the Vaccine have been grossly under-reported,
with Doctors not reporting any of them, but leaving it to each individual to do so themself
(with or without the understanding of how to actually do the adverse reaction reporting
on the TGA website).

There is no Emergency.  It has been over two years.  We need to move on, clear up the
flood waters (!) and live with COVID the best that we can.  Was there an emergency two
years ago? I believe so.  But not today.

I hope that you take my email seriously, I am a mother of a young child, and we all need to
get back to living "normally" - for the next generation...

Regards,
Jane

Do not hesitate to contact me, should you require, my details follow:

Jane Black 
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